
Policy on Dismissing The Property Manager 

If the person responsible for overseeing the Property Manager (normally the President) believes the 

Property Manager should be dismissed, he/she should present the facts, situation and 

recommendation to the Board of Directors either at a Special Meeting or at the next scheduled Board 

Meeting  for a Board majority decision.  The person, despite his/her having responsiblity for 

overseeing the Property Manager, does not have the sole power to rule/determine dismissal. 
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